

PROVA PER A L'OBTENCIÓ DEL TÍTOL DE GRADUAT EN EDUCACIÓ SECUNDÀRIA OBLIGATÒRIA

PRUEBA PARA LA OBTENCIÓN DEL TÍTULO DE GRADUADO EN EDUCACIÓN SECUNDARIA OBLIGATORIA

1r COGNOM			
1er APELLIDO			
2n COGNOM			
2° APELLIDO			
NOM		HOME	DONA
NOMBRE		HOMBRE	MUJER
EDAT	DATA DE NAIXEMENT		
EDAD	FECHA DE NACIMIENTO		
LOCALITAT		PROVÍNCIA	
LOCALIDAD		PROVINCIA	
LLOC D'EXAMEN			
LUGAR DE EXAMEN			
DATA			
FECHA			

PART TERCERA JUNY 2013

MÒDUL: LLENGUA ESTRANGERA ANGLÉS

TERCERA PARTE JUNIO 2013

MÓDULO: LENGUA EXTRANJERA INGLÉS

1. Read the text and answer the questions with complete sentences:

(Puntuació: 2 punts)

William Bradley Pitt, Brad Pitt, was born in Oklahoma on December 18, 1963. He has a brother and a sister, Doug and Julie. In 1982, he started his studies of journalism at the University of Missouri. Two weeks before finishing his studies, Pitt left the university and went to Los Angeles because he wanted to be an actor.

Now, Brad Pitt is a successful American actor. He is considered a very attractive man. Pitt says he feels very happy because he has a fantastic family life and career. Brad Pitt and his girlfriend, Angelina Jolie, have six children. In May 2006, the couple had their first baby girl. They also have three adopted children and a set of twins (a boy and a girl). He says: "I get up at 6 am and make breakfast for six children". He admits he has a "great passion" for his acting career but his family is his priority.

Before falling in love with Angelina Jolie, he was married to Jennifer Aniston. He met "Friends" actress in 1998 and they got married in a private wedding ceremony in Malibu on July 29, 2000. For years, their marriage was considered a rare Hollywood success but they divorced in 2005.

a.	How old is Brad Pitt?
b.	Where did he study journalism?
c.	When did he get married?
d.	Why does he feel happy?

Ехатр	ole: she isn't Spanish. She	is Spanish.
a.		
b.	David didn't go to school last week.	
c.	Are there any apples on the table?	
d.	Does she have lunch at home?	
3.	Choose the correct option. (Puntuació:	2 punts)
	Choose the correct option. (Puntuació: ole: I <u>am</u> a student	2 punts) am - is - are - can
Examp	- ,	-
<i>Examp</i> a. I _	ole: I <u>am</u> a student	am - is - are - can am - can - want - like
Examp a. I _ b. Lind	ple: I <u>am</u> a student play tennis.	am - is - are - can am - can - want - like
a. I _ b. Lind c. John	ple: I <u>am</u> a student play tennis. da her parents last Sunday.	am - is - are - can am - can - want - like visit - visits - visiting - visite
Examp a. I _ b. Lind c. John d. Wha	ple: I <u>am</u> a student play tennis. da her parents last Sunday. n didn't to the gym.	am - is - are - can am - can - want - like visit - visits - visiting - visite go - goes - going - went do - does - doing - did
Example a. I _ b. Lind c. John d. Wha	play tennis. play tennis. da her parents last Sunday. n didn't to the gym. at are you now? Answer these questions. (Puntuació: 2	am - is - are - can am - can - want - like visit - visits - visiting - visite go - goes - going - went do - does - doing - did

b.	What did you do yesterday morning?
c.	What are you wearing?
d.	What do you usually have for breakfast?
	the words in the correct order. (Puntuació: 2 punts) ole: station / where / the / is / ? <u>Where is the station?</u>
a.	live / English / does / in / not / my / friend / London / .
b.	breakfast / at / to / eight / twenty / have / they / .
c.	good / we / not / yesterday / did / see / film / a / .